
 

 

Tuesday 29th November 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Portals to the Past Anglo-Saxon Workshop  
Wednesday 11th January 

 

 
On Wednesday 11th January Year 4 will be receiving a special visitor to our school – an Anglo-
Saxon! The children will be learning all about life in Anglo-Saxon times including their customs 
and way of life, weaponry, games and much else besides.  
 
In order to facilitate this excellent learning opportunity, we are requesting a minimum 
contribution of £5.50 towards the cost. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the 
workshop may have to be cancelled. You will be added to a payment item on Parent Pay called 
‘Anglo-Saxon Workshop’ to make the payment.  
 
If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. If 
you have any questions or queries about this, please email 
finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to let us know. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Calderbank, Mr McDonagh and Mr Wheeldon 
Year 4 
 
 

 


